
Vol 5, Tissue 1: November 1, 2014 
 
http://library.richmond.edu/about/boatwright-

newsflush.html 

 

The restrooms at Boatwright Memorial Library are 
really busy and so are you, but please remember to 
respect spaces. This means placing trash in the 
proper container, picking up paper towels from the 
floor and sink space, being gentle on the fixtures, 
and reporting any issues you see at will.    

 
Is it plugged in? Please leave it. Likely, it is  
connected to a PC,  
printer, router, etc. Unplugging it could have  
serious consequences for others using the          
device.     

Like Boatwright Memorial Library on 
Facebook and keep up with events, 
hour, helpful, tips, and more! 

The bathroom isn’t the only place to catch a mo-
ment of peace, visit the second floor silent study 
zone. If you need to collaborate, visit the first 
floor collaborative zone. 
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